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Partnerships with Our Local Businesses 
 
Our 2023 season was an immense success! We are grateful to have continued our 
partnership with AuSable Valley Central School, and we were honored to perform our 
first show at The Strand Center of the Arts. Additionally, we made a significant 
investment by purchasing land to construct our future home as a theatre company. 
 
This land purchase has caused us to be in a more challenging financial situation than 
anticipated for our upcoming 2024 season.  We would not have been able to 
accomplish all that we have without the generous support of our donors, volunteers, 
community members, and local businesses. We are now reaching out to you, a 
community business leader, asking for your financial support by becoming our partner: 
make a donation, purchase an ad, and/or become a corporate sponsor.   
 
Attached, please find a document how you can become our partner or scan the QR 
Code below to be taken to our website (Business Tab).  Your partnership would support 
the shows and the many local artists associated with our productions!  Additionally, we 
will be able to continue our education outreach work with our local school. Plus, we can 
promote you in our programs, on our flyers, in our emails, and on our website.  Together 
we can make 2024 the best yet and make our community more vibrant! 
 
We invite you to visit our website, www.artistrytheatre.org, and discover more about our 
upcoming season, view past seasons, learn more about the Boards of Directors.  Thank 
you for your support. We look forward to our partnerships with you and seeing you at our 
shows! 
 
 
With deep appreciation, 

 
Derrick A. Hopkins 
ACT President 
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